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Belmonte, Juan

From: Claire Whitcomb <claire.whitcomb@mac.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2019 6:49 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP feedback

BPU  
NJ Board of Public Utilities (NJPBU) 
 
NJ  
US 
 
RE: IEP feedback 
 
Dear BPU,  
 
I am concerned that NJ is locking in to a fossil fuel energy supply that will prevent us from meeting Murphy's clean 
energy goals. Proposed offshore wind projects can't undo the damage of 13 projects including pipelines and 
compression stations. 
 
The BPU road map should take this hard cold reality into account.  Town are facing tornados and aggressive weather. 
We need to be equally aggressive in our climate goals. 
I would appreciate a response to my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Claire Whitcomb 
12 Fairwood Rd 
Madison, NJ 07940 
(212) 555-1212 


